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Dear prayer partners, 
  
Greetings in the name of Jesus Christ.  We are now back in Taiwan.  Praise the LORD!  The 
transportation from North Canton to Taiwan all went smoothly, thank you for praying.  We are 
adjusting to our Taiwan life.  
  
We are so thankful for all of you who helped us while we were in the US.  Especially we want to 
thank the fifteen drivers who drove us to the churches.  Thank you for the people who hosted 
us in their homes.  Thank you to Stan and Cheryl who did so much for us.  We are thankful for 
Tim’s family who also did much for us, and our Taiwanese’s friends.  A big thank you to Mark 
and Sandy who let us stay in their home for three months.  You are all a port of the miracles 
that God did on our behalf. 
  
One story was God answering prayer.  Tim was able to meet his brother-in-law Rob at 
Crosspoint church.  Rob was married to Tim’s sister who passed away three years ago.  We are 
thankful that Rob is a believer and has a church that he goes to on Sunday.  He was warmly 
welcome at Crosspoint church.  Pray for Rob who has only 50% lung function. 
  
Thank you for praying for our food bank ministry.  One family, Mr. Lin and his daughter Shio-Hui 
started to come to our Sunday service.  That really encourages us to never give up inviting 
people to church.  Keep praying for these twelve families that we serve and care. 
  
Thank you for praying for our after-school care ministry.  Teacher Irene is doing a great job 
helping these children.  This semester we have Mike, Wendy and Wendy’s sister Cindy.  Mike is 
adjusting to a new teacher in his class at the school.  Wendy has improved so much that she is 
willing to help Mike with his homework.  Cindy is a strong-willed child.  Please pray for Irene 



who faces many challenges helping these children, also, pray for the story time with the first-
grade class.   Tim and Lily will help twice a month with the story.    
  
Although we are retired, we still will serve in the church.  Lily will preach this Sunday and Tim 
will preach the following Sunday.  This Saturday we will lead English fellowship.  May God 
continue to use us where the church needs us. 
  
We will continue to pray for the churches in the Ohio conference.  Today we pray for Caldwell 
church.  We are especially thankful for the friendships we have in this church.  Let us know if 
you have something you want us to pray for. 
  
Joyfully serving in Taiwan 
Tim and Lily 
 
 

 


